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 25th March 2020 
  
Dear Parents/Carers and Staff, 

Updates 
 

 As you are aware, we re-opened today with a skeleton team of staff and a small number of 
numbers who need to be in School.  

 We would like to stress the fact that most recent scientific advice is that if pupils can stay 
safely at home, they should, to limit the virus spreading.  Thank you for your patience, trust 
and understanding during these incredibly difficult times.     

 As far as practically possible, we have observed ‘social distancing’ advice throughout the 
day.  We have tried to minimise non-essential contact, whilst ensuring that these pupils have 
been safely supervised and occupied.  Staff have had access to the personal protective 
equipment (PPE), that we successfully purchased this week.  We are constantly evaluating 
and adjusting our working practices in this respect.  

 We cannot thank our amazing staff enough for your incredible support.  Your flexibility and 
commitment to our School, during these challenge times, could not be more evident.  Thank 
you all for going way ‘above and beyond’ in all that you are doing right now.  We are very 
proud to be part of such a fantastic team.    

 As our service continues to evolve, we have been carefully considering our ‘aims’ moving 
forwards, how we will achieve these, and the ‘trademark behaviours’ we will live by as a 
School, which will define us when we’re performing at our very best.  More about this will 
be appearing soon on our Website and Social Media, but here are our initial thoughts in the 
meantime….  
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Please let us know what you think!  

Take care all. 

Kind regards 

 
Tim Williams       Richard Dalton 
(Headteacher, Boughton Lane)     (Headteacher, Satellite Provision) 


